
With our deepest gratitude,
St. Hilary Parents’ Association and 
your Celebration Co-Chairs,
Kathy Williams (330-814-0879) and Laura Crucs (440-506-6681)
k_wills25@outlook.com               laura.crucs@icloud.com

Dear Friend of St. Hilary,

We are so excited to share with you that on Saturday, February 28, 2026, St. Hilary School is hosting our
annual Celebration Gala and Auction. On behalf of St. Hilary School, we would like to invite you to
become a part of this special tradition. There are many ways you can support our incredible school. We’d
truly appreciate your consideration in becoming a sponsor, purchasing a program advertisement or
contributing an item to our silent or live auctions.

As a two-time recipient of the US Department of Education’s Blue Ribbon School of Excellence in Education
award, St. Hilary proudly celebrates a tradition of excellence in Catholic education for over 60 years. We
are excited to share that we have met the qualifications yet again and are in the process of applying for an
unprecedented third Blue Ribbon School Award! We are honored to continue to serve, guide and educate
over 630 students with the continued support of local businesses, friends and family.

Celebration remains the cornerstone of our annual fundraising efforts. This event contributes to the operation
of our school, providing necessary funding for campus improvements, academic improvements and
programs, advancements in technology and continued curriculum development. Celebration is only made
possible through the generous sponsorships and donations to our silent and live auctions from businesses,
families and friends. If you’re interested in supporting St. Hilary School’s Celebration Fundraiser, please see
the attached form to find the ways in which you can contribute. 

To ensure your business, family name or desired acknowledgement appears correctly in print and on our
GiveSmart site, please complete the enclosed form and return it to the address below by December 20, 2025.
We thank you for your consideration and greatly appreciate your support in making this school year’s
Celebration a success!

An Enchanted Evening 
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St. Hilary School

PARENTS’ ASSOCIATION CELEBRATION FUNDRAISER
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